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January 9th 2019
Dear Parents and Children,

Happy New Year. We have all had the chance to settle in to the school routine after the holidays. The children have already been having fun and working hard. 

This half term our topic is Explorers. The children will learn about famous explorers from the past. In RE we will be thinking about Jesus being a friend to everyone and Easter symbols. The Farm Shop is the Science topic for the term. We are looking forward to growing our own produce later in the term and selling it at our own Farm Shop event towards the Summer time! 

Miss Smith enjoyed a visit to Eureka over the Christmas break. Look out for more details about a key stage one visit to the museum before Easter.
Please make sure that your child has a full P.E. kit is in school every day. P.E. will be each Tuesday and Thursday.

Some homework will be set each week. It should be completed and /or returned according to the information on the Year 2 page of the school website.  The children will have a weekly spelling test each Monday morning. New spellings are placed on the website, on the year two page, each Wednesday. Please check all homework and sign the homework diary to acknowledge this.
Reading will be part of homework every week. The children should continue to read to you for a short period each day. We enjoy reading your comments in the reading diary. All year two children will also read at least twice a week, to an adult, in school. Once during guided reading, using a previously unseen text and once sharing their reading book and responding to questions about it. We will provide a wide range of other opportunities for reading through the Literacy curriculum. 
The Key Stage One SATs Meeting for Year 2 parents in on Tuesday 22nd January at 5pm in the Year 2 classroom.

If you have any questions or concerns, either jot a note in your son/daughter’s homework diary, or make an appointment to see us after school. We are looking forward to working with you in 2019.
H Smith and J Woods
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‘Inspiring, believing and achieving in our loving Christian Community’



